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  Dear Mayor and Council, I am writing in support of the employee housing project at 7104
Nancy Greene Drive at highway 99. As a White Gold resident for the last 20 plus years I have
come to appreciate this area as very walkable to most all amenities. Helen and I and the
tenants in our suite almost never have to drive as we walk or ride our bikes. Well located
employee housing adds a great deal of enjoyment everyday for its residents. 
   This resort needs to provide a quality rental product to enhance the employee experience as I
have also experienced the 4 to a bedroom rentals in my area and that is not an
appropriate experience. 
    Given the number of monster homes being built without suites just in White Gold we are
losing ground in a competitive employee market. We all want a successful resort which
requires great employees. The employees want our respect, we have the ability to show them
some.  Building this project will deliver a great living experience for our staff. Let's get this
done. 

Scott Carrell & Helen Campbell 
     
7328 Toni Sailer Lane 
White Gold 


